
Financial Aid Antitrust Settlement 

Henry, et al. v. Brown University, et al. 

Case No.: 122-cv-00125 

 

CONTACT UPDATE FORM 

Only submit this form if you received an email notice instructing you to update your contact 

information using an ID and Confirmation Code. 

Throughout this litigation, the Settlement Claims Administrator has been communicating with 

you via your @vanderbilt.edu email. As you know, all alumni will be losing access to their 

@vanderbilt.edu email addresses on August 22, 2025. 

If you would like to continue receiving notifications about this case (including how to file a 

claim for any future settlements or judgments and your claims status), PLEASE UPDATE 

YOUR EMAIL ADDRESS BY FILLING OUT AND SUBMITTING THIS FORM TO 

INFO@FINANCIALAIDANTITRUSTSETTLEMENT.COM. If you do not update your 

email address, the Settlement Claims Administrator may be unable to contact you. 

Please submit this contact update form to Info@FinancialAidAntitrustSettlement.com. 

 

ID (if known)  

First Name                                                    

Last Name                                                    

Current Vanderbilt Email Address                                                    

New Email Address                                                    

 

mailto:Info@FinancialAidAntitrustSettlement.com

